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Release: Immediately Contact:     Karen Dalton 
Date: 12/28/10 Phone: (619) 450-5353 

    
  

San Diego Traffic Night Court 
Closed on Thursday, December 30, 2010 

 

In observance of the New Year’s Holiday, the San Diego Superior will not hold Traffic Night 

Court sessions on Thursday, December 30, 2010.  This closure involves minor offense and 

traffic matters at the Kearny Mesa courthouse, 8950 Clairemont Mesa Blvd.   

 

The public is urged to handle time-sensitive traffic and minor offenses before that date either in 

person during regular business hours or, if appropriate, by utilizing the court website at 

www.sdcourt.ca.gov.  Starting Monday, January 3, Night Court will be held on Thursdays only 

(except court holidays) and will require a reservation.   One can make a reservation for a 2011 

Night Court date by contacting the court in person or by calling (858) 634-1800. 
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